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Tēnā koe  

 

Information Request – Appliances 

 

I refer to your email reply to our information response dated 27 February 2023. In that reply you 
clarified an aspect of an existing request, and you also made a new request. 
 
In accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA), Fire and Emergency 
New Zealand response to your new requests is below.  
 
Would you please also supply any information regarding the new “Type 3 Scania Appliances” 
being built by EmergencyOne and Angloco UK, around the trial locations and dates these will 
enter service. 
 
The trial locations for these appliances are Auckland City Station, Christchurch City Station, 
Hamilton Station and Napier Station. These appliances are anticipated to be delivered to New 
Zealand (subject to shipping availability) in March/ April 2023. 
 
Would you also supply information regarding the Fire and Emergency NZ “MAN” appliances that 
have been built by Angloco and SEM Australia which are “trialling” in New Zealand. Please 
provide the same information as the scania request above. 
 
There is currently an active procurement process underway for these appliances. As such trial 
locations or dates have not been determined.  
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.  
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 
 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/


 

 
 

Note also that this response (with your personal details removed) may be published on the Fire and 
Emergency website. 

 

 
 
Nāku noa nā 
 

 

 

Julia McCook-Weir 
Manager, Information Requests 
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